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Key Dates 
 7th May: Whole School Photograph 

 20th-23rd May: Year 5 School Journey to France 

 Thurs 23rd May 2.45pm :  Years 3 and 4 Recorder 

recital 

 27th-31st May: Half-Term break 

 Mon 3rd June: INSET day 

 Thurs 13th June: St Anthony’s Day, including Mass to 

celebrate First Holy Communions (time TBC) 

 24th-28th June: Year 6 school journey (JCA) 

 Tues 9th July: Nursery Sports Day 

 Wed 10th July: Years 3-6 Sports Day 

 Thurs 11th July: Years R-2 Sports Day 

 Tues 16th July: Leavers’ Evening 

 Thurs 18th July: End of Year Mass (time TBC) 

 Fri 19th July 2pm: End of Term 

New bike and 

scooter racks 
We now have 

additional parking for 

bikes and scooters 

located along the wall 

opposite the front door 

of ‘the house’.  The new frames look great and make the 

parking area much tidier and safer.  St Anthony’s currently 

holds Gold Level Accreditation for safer travel initiatives with 

Transport for London and the Mayor of London. 

Note: Walk to School Week is 19th—24th May 

 

Half-Term activities 
In addition to the half-term camp 
running at St Anthony’s (organised by 
PSE Education), there are other 
activities being organised locally.  One 
option is Family Art Fun at the 
Horniman Museum.  Sessions are 
free and booking is not necessary. 

www.horniman.ac.uk 

Safeguarding 

If you are concerned in any way about a child, please speak to a 
member of the safeguarding team:  Mrs Macdonald, Mr Croft, Mrs 
Shotton and Miss Robertson (for after-school club). 

 

We are the champions! 

Congratulations to our cricket team who won an inter-

schools Year 5Kwik Cricket tournament in Dulwich Park this 

week.  There were many other Southwark schools involved 

and the competition was tough but our side was undaunted 

and became the PESSN Year 5 Kwik Cricket Champions 

2018/19. 

Thanks to Mrs Slade and to Conor’s mum and Noah’s parents 

who came along to support and coach the team. 

Please note that the school circulates information on clubs and 

events from external providers from time to time. These are for 

information purposes and no recommendation is given or implied.  

Photographer 

There will be a whole-school photograph taken on Tuesday 

morning next week.  Children should  be in 

full winter uniform that day. 

If you have a spare tie and shirt we would be 

grateful if you send it with your child on 

Tuesday (just in case!) 

Books 

This week we received a gift of several 

brand new story books from one of 

our parents who works for a well-

known publisher.  It was lovely to 

receive such a gift.  Thanks to Claire’s 

mum (St Patrick’s class). 



Faith Life              

 

 

 The Wednesday Word this week is WITNESS 

 This Sunday is the 3rd Sunday of Easter; the 

Gospel is from John 21: 1-19 (The risen Jesus 
appears on the shore of Lake Tiberias, and 
confirms Peter as chief pastor) 

 St Bernadette’s Class will lead the assembly 
next Friday 

 May is the month of Mary: children will be 
saying the Hail Mary every day during class 
worship; St Patrick’s class led a lovely assembly 
today on the theme of Mary 

 Fr Joe joined the children for lunch today 

 We pray for all our children who are about to 
make their First Holy Communion over the 
coming weeks 

 

Thanks to 
Tristan in St 
Francis Class 
(Y1) for this 
lovely prayer 
and picture 
of Mary. 

 
St Thomas More parish news 
First Communion Masses: 10.00am and 12.00noon                                        
Sundays 5th and 12th May 
 
Sunday Mass times:  Saturday 6.30 pm (vigil Mass) 
   Sunday 8.30am, 10.00am,  
   12.00 noon, 5.30pm 
Parish email: dulwich@rcaos.org 
Telephone: 020 8693 5070 

Puzzle Corner 

Out of a length of cloth, one third is black, one quarter is 

bleached and the remaining 8 metres are red.  How long is the 

length of the cloth? 

Last week’s solution: 180 

CAFOD 
Children raised £458 for CAFOD this Lent.  This will be matched 

by UK Government which means 900 fruit trees can be planted 

or 6 fish ponds can be built, enabling communities to provide 

their own food.  Thank you. 

FOSTAS news 

Please note the change of date for this year’s School 
Summer Fair Saturday 6th July 12.30-3pm. 
 
This term’s second hand uniform sale will be next 
Thursday 9th May in the small playground from 3.30pm, 
please donate to the school office any pre-loved uniform 
that is in good condition before the sale. 
 
We are still looking for parents to take over the running 
FOSTAS in the new school year, if you are interested and 
would like to find out more about the role please speak to 
Mrs Hawthorne, Keziah or Catherine. 

He is risen.   

Alleluia! 

Children in our Lady’s Nursery visited Dulwich Park this morning.  

Two members of the public were so impressed with their 

behaviour that they contacted the school to tell us! 

St George’s Cathedral Choir 

There will be a chorister recruitment day at  St George’s 

Cathedral (SE1) at 10am Saturday 4th May, open to girls 

and boys aged 7-13.  No previous training is required, just 

a love of singing.  www.stgeorgescathedral.org.uk/

jointhechoir 

Girls Football 
Sundays 10 - 11.30am at Peckham Rye SE15 3UA (North East 
entrance opposite The Gardens) 
Sign up: Pay and play £3 per session - first session is FREE 

This event is organised by LPESSN 
https://www.girlsunitedfa.org/wildcats  

https://www.girlsunitedfa.org/wildcats

